

Dear Friend of KARAMAH,

KARAMAH is proud to publish our first newsletter of 2018. Over the past several months, we have championed research and advocated for our community worldwide. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely, Rahmah Abdulaleem Esq. KARAMAH Interim Executive Director

Spring 2018 Newsletter

Highlight from our newsletter

Karamah conducted the Law, Leadership and Conflict Resolution Institute at Miriam College in Quezon City, Philippines. We had 37 participants most of whom were from the Philippines. We also had participants from Indonesia, Malaysia, Myanmar, and Singapore. Dr. al-Hibri, Imam Magid, and Dr. Alwani presented various lectures on Islamic Jurisprudence. Professor Amr Abdalla conducted a three-day workshop on Conflict Resolution.



Read more here

Calling for LLSP participants

Our 16th Law and Leadership Summer Program is being held July 9-27th in Washington DC! We continue to encourage eligible women to apply.

Criteria:

Female

- At least 18 years old or above
- Of Muslim identity
- In the process of obtaining an undergraduate degree or higher
- Holds a leadership position in her organization, institution, or community
- Committed to attend the entire three-week session
- Executive Session applicants must have senior leadership experience. Please state if applying for the Executive Session.



Apply now!

KARAMAH: Muslim Women Laywers for Human Rights | 202-234-7303 | karamah@karamah.org | karamah.org

STAY CONNECTED





